Caddo Sheriff's Community Outreach Program
to stop in south Caddo

Wednesday, April 30, 2008
Caddo Sheriff Steve Prator said deputies with the Sheriff's Community Outreach Program will be in south Caddo
Parish on Saturday to meet informally with citizens and answer law enforcement questions.

Deputies will have the department's mobile command center at Hopps Corner on Colquitt Road at Hwy. 169
across from Fire District #4 from 10 a.m. to 6 p.m. on May 3. A community liaison deputy, criminal detective, and
deputy with the Community Programs Section will be available to meet personally with citizens to discuss
concerns, distribute information, and provide details of free services and programs offered by the Caddo Sheriff's
Office.

This is the second stop for the Community Outreach Program. In March, the command center was in Gilliam where
several residents stopped to visit with deputies.




